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Communication on Progress: Statement of Continuous Support
Financial Year 2020 (October 2019 - September 2020 )

Dear Archroma* Stakeholders,

| am pleased to confirm that Archroma continues to be committed to the Ten Principles

of the United Nations Global Compact on human rights, labor, environment and anti-
corruption.

We continue to further embed these Principles into the strategy, culture and day-to-
day operations of our company. More specifically, this ongoing commitment is
articulated in the principles and guidelines of “The Archroma Way to a Sustainable
World: Safe, efficient, enhanced, it’s our nature” which, together with our Code of
Conduct and our Sustainability Policy, is fully aligned with the Ten Principles of the
United Nations Global Compact.

Our Sustainability Report for the Financial Year 2020 serves as our Communication on
Progress for this reporting Period. In this Report, we lay out how Archroma has
contributed to the United Nations Global Compact in the areas of human rights, labor,
environment and anti-corruption. It is available at
https://www.archroma.com/sustainability.

We remain committed to sharing this information with all our stakeholders through our

primary communications channels.

Sincerely,

vd fedt]

Heike van de Kerkhof, CEO

(*) Archroma Management LLC and all of its subsidiaries, affiliates, and joint ventures,
collectively known as "Archroma".
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